
Alvin Adams Jr. and Sons Trucking 

 PO Box 68 

Eolia, Mo. 63344  

 

 
 

 
Hi Mike, 
               It was a pleasure doing business with 
you. We had some bumps in the road (Right of 
First Refusal for US Cellular, and an old 
Mortgage with USDA) but you handled 
everything like the pro you are. 
 
Alvin & Rosie are very pleased with the 
transaction & thank you for all you did to see 
this through. 
 
Thank You Very Much!  
  
Sincerely, 
Kay Elwood 
Operations Manager  
Adams Trucking 
 


